
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

14th March  2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Celebration Event – Go Bounce 
 

As part of the celebration event, we will be taking Year 6 to Go Bounce Trampoline Park in Doncaster.  The event will 
take place on Friday 16th May after school, returning to school at approximately 5.30pm. 
 
They will need to bring a change of suitable clothes such as jogging bottoms and a t-shirt They will also need to wear 
socks and bring a water bottle.  
 
The cost of the trip is £23.00 per child. This is non-refundable voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient funds are 
received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  If the trip is cancelled by school, the contributions are refundable. Trips 
are carefully costed but should there be any surpluses they will be dealt with as per the Charging & Remissions policy, 
which is available on the school website.  
 
All trips can be found in `Trips’ within your MCAS account. Please contact the school office for details of how to register 
if required. Payments must be received by Friday 25th April. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the payments, please contact the office who will be happy to resolve any issues. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


